



Ref: Student/Admissions/NewIntake/Photos

Dear Parent/Carer

Parental Agreement for Use of Student Work and Photographs

As a School we are required by law to seek permission from parents or carers to use any photographs of students at work or otherwise on our website, social media feeds and in any promotional materials or displays around school.

If you are happy for us to do this then you do not need to complete and return this form. However, should you not wish this to happen then please complete and return the form to the school office so that we can be aware of your views and avoid any upset. Thank you.

Yours faithfully C P Hunt (Mr) Headteacher **X**..... As the parent or legal carer for the student below: Student: _____ Date: _____ I do not give permission for the school to publish or display my child's work on notice boards in school, on the website, social media feeds and in other documents (eg news articles, school prospectus or promotional DVDs) if required. Signed: As the parent or legal carer, I also do not give permission for the school to use my child's photograph for documents which promote the school, for example on the school website, social media feeds or in the school newsletter or prospectus. I understand the school will act responsibly in the use of such photographs. Signed: Date: